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Department of Exterior Affairs
of Hokoria

I am most thankful to the Head of State Aaron Ross for appointing me as his Branch
Officer for the Department of Exterior Affairs. I am writing this to make it clear to the
public what my intentions and plans are as the Branch Officer for Exterior Affairs.

Making Hokoria active in the global micronational community

- Hokoria has been absent in the global micronational community for too long, and I
wish to change this. [ want to enter relations with 5 more states by the end of
2023, whilst renewing and maintaining the relations we hold currently.

- I want to build on Hokoria’s foreign policy by creating robust plans.

- I want to create a Hokorian Standard for foreign relations.

Getting citizens involved

- The Department of Exterior Affairs will work closely with the Department of the
Interior to allow more citizens to represent Hokoria.

- The Department of Exterior will work with the Office of Economics to invest in
creating goods that can be exported around the globe to kickstart Hokoria’s wider
economy, thus creating jobs and opportunities within the State of Hokoria.

Increasing transparency

- The Department of Exterior Affairs will work to be more transparent in how it
operates, including by releasing monthly publications about activity and relations.

Reinventing the State of Hokoria to our peers

- We will do work to rebrand the State of Hokoria’s identity to allow us to be closer
to our people and allow our image to properly represent us as a nation.

I look forward to my time as the Branch Officer for Exterior Affairs.
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